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24th May 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

I am writing to let you know about the arrangements for the year 12 exams.

These will take place from Monday 17th to Tuesday 25th June. Pupils have already received their

personalised exam timetable, which indicates the location and time of each exam.

Study leave will take place for those students taking A level exams, from 17th June. Those

studying BTEC/CTEC courses should continue to attend those lessons. All exams will be sat at the

site at which the subject is taught - students must look carefully at their timetable to be sure they

know where they need to be and at what time.

As ever, exams will be run according to the JCQ regulations which you can find in the JCQ

Information for Candidates on our website at https://bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk/examinations/

It is important that students bring a clear water bottle without a label, a clear pencil case that

includes the equipment for their specific subjects and they must not wear a watch of any kind. No

other material can be brought into the exam room, and a secure store for phones will be available.

Students should be at the exam room at least fifteen minutes before the start of the exam.

Results will be published in July. Students who receive a U grade will need to resit their exams.

Other students may need to resit in order to meet the criteria to progress to Year 13, which is two

D grades or equivalent. The resits will take place on the 3rd and 4th of September 2024 under

formal exam conditions and all resits will be at Bishop’s.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs V Langston

Assistant Headteacher - Assessment and Pupil Progress

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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